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WILLIAM OTTMANN 

V ICE PRESIDENT 

PHONE - GREENPOINT 4400 

Aug. 18th, 1930. 

Dear Dr. Penfield:--

There seems to be some question about the 

typewriter I sent to you. I wonder if by any chance you 

received a bill for it. If so, a serious mistake was 

made, as it was obviously my intention to send this 

typewriter to you with my compliments. 

If you will be kind enough to inform me on the 

subject, I will be much indebted to you. 

Very sincerely yours, 

Dr. Wilder G. Penfield, 
Mfi Gill University, 
431 Pine Ave., West, 
Montreal, Canada. 

WO--G. 

Wm. Ottmann. 


